NORTH FRANKLIN SCHOOL DISTRICT

North Franklin School District takes great pride in the work that its students do daily in their education process. We often take pictures of our students for the district calendar, newsletters, newspaper, and the district web page. When putting pictures on the web page we'll use only group pictures and will not identify individual students by using names with the pictures. On those occasions that we might want to use an individual student's picture and name we would contact the parent personally and request their permission before doing so. We know that there may be some parents who would prefer that their child's picture not be used in communications sent out to the public. We want to respect those wishes. Only return this form if you DO NOT want the district to use your child's picture in district communications including newspaper, calendar, newsletter and web page.			
			on for the district to use my child's picture uding newspaper, calendar, newsletter and
		Parent/Guardian Signature	Date
My child/children's name(s):	_		
	_		

Failure to return this form to the school implies that you will allow your child/children's picture to be used in district communications including newspaper, calendar, newsletter and web page.